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The May Day Committee invite all children of all"ages to participate in a “Dance Fever”
Workshop

Come and join Rachel Minton for an exciting adventure. Workshops will be held at the Ken
Wilson Pavilion each afternoon from Thursday 3™ May through to a final performance on
Monday 7" May. This performance will be conducted on stage after the conclusion of the
procession and awards at the Barcaldine Showground.

“I absolutely love the way dancing makes you feel and what it releases. | can’t wait to come on this journey
in Barcaldine and look forward to seeing you all!” — Rach

If your child is interested or you require more information please contact:
Gay Gesch 0428 170 363 or Patrice Horman 0400 327 566



